State of Connecticut

Department of Consumer Protection
Liquor Control Commission

THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:

STERLING GENERAL STORE
901 STERLING RD, STERLING

LGB.13706

HAS PAID A FINE OF $800.00 AND HAS BEEN

SUSPENDED

for the following dates:

MARCH 28 through,
and including, MARCH 30, 2011

This suspension has been imposed for alleged violation of
the following statutes or regulations:

30-86 SALE TO MINOR
30-6-A12 PERMITTEE NAME SIGN



